
   Newsletter      November 2023 

This terms themes 

30th October – 3rd November = Fireworks 

As we return from the Half term holidays, we look forward to hearing all the 

children’s news.  We shall also be introducing fireworks and discussing all the 

different colours, shapes, and sounds.  As well as firework safety. 

6th – 10th November = Remembrance 

We look forward to hearing all about the children’s firework celebrations 

from the weekend.  Also, this week we will be discussing Remembrance, in 

preparation for Remembrance Sunday. 

13th – 17th November = Diwali 

We continue to focus on colour and shapes as we have fun with mark 

making whilst learning about Diwali.   

20th – 24th November = United Nations Universal Children’s Day 

The Childrens Day was established by the UN to promote international 

togetherness, awareness among children worldwide, that will build a better 

world for children. 

27th November – 15th December = Christmas Preparations 

Over the next few weeks, we will be starting our preparations for Christmas.  

We shall be carrying out a lot of crafts, as well as learning new songs. 

18th – 19th December = Christmas celebrations 

20th December = Christmas party!!!!! 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 7th November 7:30pm = Committee Meeting 

If you are interested in becoming committee members please get in touch, 

we rely on parents being a part of our committee so we can keep our 

nursery running. 

Wednesday 20th December 11 – 1 = Christmas Party 

Our Christmas party is being held at The Royal British Legion.  Please note 

there will be no sessions at Playstation.   More details nearer the time. 

 

We finish for Christmas on Wednesday 20th December and return on Thursday 

4th January 2024. 



Uniform 

Whilst we do not require children to wear a uniform, we do offer the 

opportunity for parents to purchase t-shirts and fleeces to avoid getting the 

children’s own clothing messy.  If you would like to purchase, please speak 

with a member of staff.  We also have some second hand uniform available 

for a small donation to playstation. 

2 year old T-shirts - £7.00     3-4 year old polo shirts - £7.50 

Micro fleeces £14.50    Heavy fleece - £16.50 

 

Reminders 

• We are a nut free setting.  Please can you ensure if your child has 

chocolate spread in their lunch box it is a nut free variety. 

 

• We aim to play outside every session.  Can you ensure your child has a 

suitable waterproof coat and footwear. 

 

• Please can you name all clothing and belongings, thank you 

 

Please remember to use easyfundraising when you do your Christmas online 

shopping this year. Over 7,500 brands including eBay, John Lewis & Partners, 

Argos and M&S will donate to Playstation Pre-school - Hadleigh for FREE when 

you use easyfundraising to shop with them. This means you can raise 

donations for us when you buy anything from decorations and festive food 

shopping to gifts like toys, jewellery, tech, experiences and more! These 

donations really help us and all you have to do is use easyfundraising when 

you’re ordering the things you’ll be buying anyway. 

#MakeItCount 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/playstationps/ 

More information on how to sign up is on our website  

www. playstationhadleigh.co.uk 

 

What’s app parents group   If you would like to be part of our parents What’s 

app group please speak with a member of staff. 

       Face Book Page   Also, check out our face book page, for weekly updates, links 

to other parents’ pages and more! 

Tapestry   Please check your account regularly for latest updates and news.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/playstationps/

